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July 12, 2008

Dear Sir:

As a resident of Point Roberts, I want to express my concerns regarding the pending
suspension of the Point Roberts Recycling and Refuse certificate and ultimately our
garbage collection.

We already feel like the bastard child of Whatcom County, and although our property
taxes continue to increase our services decrease.

I cannot understand why we are being penalized for taking our own recycling to the
dump. Having moved from another state where taking the recycling involved a greater
distance than this, let me assure you this is no hardship.

It is amazing to me when there is such an emphasis on recycling and doing what we can
for the planet in the outside world, you folks appear to want to take steps backward. Your
job is to unify the County and the WUTC to provide a system that meets our needs.

If you do not wish to work at finding an equitable solution, please let me know what we
are supposed to do with our garbage.
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